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The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met in Special Session on 
Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 12:03 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room, 2nd Floor, 
City Hall, 250 N. 5th Street.  Those present were Councilmembers Bennett Boeschenstein, 
Teresa Coons, Jim Doody, Laura Luke, Bill Pitts, Sam Susuras, and President of the 
Council Tom Kenyon.  Also present were Acting City Manager Rich Englehart, City 
Attorney John Shaver, and Police Chief John Camper. 
 
Council President Kenyon called the meeting to order.   
 
Councilmember Susuras moved to go into Executive Session for Attorney/Client 
Conference Relative to the Transient /Homeless Issue and Invocations, Property 
Negotiations Relative to the Lamplight and the White Hall Properties, and for the 
Purposes of Instructing Negotiators Relative to Xcel Energy, and City Council will not 
return to open session.  Councilmember Pitts seconded the motion.   
 
Council President Kenyon asked for an amendment to the motion to include a property 
called Cameo. 
 
Councilmember Susuras moved to amend the motion to add a property called "Cameo".  
Councilmember Pitts seconded the amended motion.  Motion carried. 
 
The City Council convened into executive session at 12:04 p.m.   
 
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 


